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•This winter’s storms are helping to relieve the impacts of the state’s
historic three-year drought. 

•But California is vulnerable to extreme and variable weather that has only
become more pronounced as the climate changes. We have to continually
adapt how we manage, plan and invest in our water systems for long term
resiliency. The next dry period could be around the corner. 

• While we are seeing short-term relief locally and with our supplies from
Northern California this year, our other source of imported water – the
Colorado River – remains stressed.

 • That’s why water efficiency needs to be a way of life in Southern
California – we must keep using water wisely and conserving in our homes,
gardens, businesses, and communities. Metropolitan and local water
agencies are here to help with rebates, classes and water-saving tips.
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